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Canl  The Color Run is coming]

Mark your Calendar! The Color Run will take place on Friday, March 24",
An information and pledge packet will be sent home on Thursday, February 23",

This fundraiser is a way to celebrate being active as well as raising money for our school. PTSO will be
paying the $12 registration fee for all runners so that EVERY student can participate.
We ask that all students try to gather donations and sponsorships.

Our goal is to raise $25,000 by April 1%,

The money we raise will be used to pay for additional staff, upgrade technology, and
help with other needs identified by Asbury teachers and leaders.




